
 

 

May 17, 2021 

 

With the recent changes made by the CDC and the Pennsylvania Department of 
Health regarding masks, we wanted to update you on the policies of the 
Pennsylvania Dutch Council.   

• When visiting the council office and scout shop we would ask that you 
continue to wear a mask while interacting with our professional and office 
staff.  Please be prepared to wear your mask when entering the building. 

• If you are wondering what your Pack, Troop, or Crew should do, we would 
recommend that you follow the guidelines set forth by the CDC and 
Pennsylvania Department of Health. We would also advise you to consult 
your chartering organization for their guidance.  They may have different 
guidance for local unit activities. 

Since the beginning of the COVID-19 global pandemic we have had ever changing 
guidelines and recommendations.  We will continue to monitor the 
recommendations made by the CDC and the Pennsylvania Department of Health.  
Should a change be needed, we will continue to evaluate our procedures while 
keeping the safety of our scouts, volunteers, and staff in mind. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Matthew S. Adams 
Scout Executive/CEO 
Pennsylvania Dutch Council 
 


